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November 20, 2020 
 
 

Mr. Attorney General: 
 
As a tax paying citizen of the United States of America I respectfully 
demand your Justice Department fully investigate the charges of voter 
fraud presented at Mr. Rudy Giuliani’s press conference on 19 November 
2020.  If only one piece of evidence supports his claims you owe the 
country a fair, non-biased, and complete investigation no matter where it 
leads or who may be implicated. 
 
The citizens of this nation must have faith that the rule of law still prevails, 
that everyone is subject to that law, and that we aren’t subject to a ruling 
class that’s above the law.  The last four years have convinced many of us 
that a two-tier justice system is in operation in our nation. 
 
It’s imperative that the preservation and protection of election integrity be 
the highest priority of our nation and your Justice Department.  We must 
maintain free and fair elections and eliminate both foreign and domestic 
intervention in our election process or the citizens will, justifiably, lose faith 
in our election process and our government.  That should be of the utmost 
priority at this time when that faith is at an all-time low. 
 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
         __________________ 
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